
Autumn 2010 
Computer System 

All GP Practices in Scotland are currently changing from the old GPASS computer system to a 
new system. We have been allocated the week commencing 20th September for this 
changeover to occur. 

We will only be able to offer emergency appointments due to difficulties in accessing our 
patient's computerised records and the recording of new consultations during the changeover. 

Could patients please ensure that they order repeat medication BEFORE THE 17th September 
to cover them during this periodup until the 4th of October as we will be unable to print off 
any repeat medication prescriptions during this time. 

We thank you in advance for your patience while this system is implemented. 

 


